
RUN 1067. 5th February 2023. The Black Swan, Shepshed. Hares: Bugger and Goblin 

Welcome back to HP Salsa and Lisa, (still unnamed at the start of today), whom we haven’t 
seen on a hash for a while. A good pack size was rewarded with a lovely, crisp and sunny 
morning.  
The hares planned for dire winter weather and went with a relatively urban trail which 
surprisingly passed through many green areas, parks, playing fields and along a disused 
railway line. Who knew Shepshed was so big and has hundreds of ginnels! Great fun was 
had passing through tubes, trampolining and riding the zip wire.  
The RA struggled to keep order in the circle and justly punished everyone with a drink of 
very fine beer. Lisa, who was wearing a hoody with a quote to Las Vegas on the back aptly 
got the name of Strap On.  
Thank you hares for a good trail and Goblin for the tasty cakes. 
 

  

  



 

 

 

  

 


